Notice to SSU Kelab Aman Members

Dear Members,

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that the Kelab Aman 50th
Anniversary Mela has been postponed to Saturday, 14th December 2024.

The decision to reschedule the event was based on two key factors:

1. VIP Guest Availability: Conflicts in scheduling with our VIP guests have
necessitated a change in the event date.

2. Vendor Opportunities: The extended timeline will provide an opportunity
for more vendors to register their booths, ensuring a more diverse and
vibrant Mela experience.

We believe that postponing the Mela will allow us to deliver a more successful
and enjoyable event for all. While we understand that this decision may cause
some inconvenience, we are confident that the new date will enable us to
make the celebration truly memorable.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Best regards,

Management Committee
Selangor Sikh Union, Kelab Aman
18" November 2024



